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Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:10 and 
will remain open longer to ena-
ble parents to drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

Architecture in Schools Award Ceremony 

At the end of the academic year—

Summer 2018, Year 4 architects 

and their proud parents attended 

the  Architecture in Schools Award 

ceremony at Canary Wharf to    

receive their award. Both Is'Haque 

and Samreen gave confident and 

eloquent speeches to the huge  

audience. Well done all! 

Dear Y4 parents,  

On Monday, 24 September Y4 will be transforming themselves into    
Tudors and spending that day living as 
Tudors at Kentwell Hall! 

On Tuesday 18th September, we will 
have a sewing session where we will 
aim to make as many aprons, caps, 
waistcoats and drawstring bags as we 
can!  Please come and help!  The     
session will run from 1.30 – 3.30pm. 
We will provide some fabric and   
sewing kits but, if you have any spare 
fabric and needles and thread at 
home, please bring them. 

This is what we are aiming 
for: 

Let’s get sewing!  
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

On 27th September 2018 we will have an exciting afternoon to kick start the new academic 
year! 

Stebon Mela will be a fundraising event to raise money to help subsidise the cost of 
school events. It will be a fun day of events for both children and parents. 

Parent volunteers will be needed to help support the organising and running of the event. If 
you are interested in gaining experience in events planning and supporting your child’s school, 
then please speak to Chanel/Kulsuma, or you can attend our Thursday coffee mornings. 

If any parents wish to run their own stall, a cost of £15 per table (non-refundable) will be 
charged. Payments must be made to the main office (there are only 15 tables available to 
hire). Please be advised that only one type of food or item will be allowed per table and no 
drinks will be allowed to be sold. 

Thank you, 

Chanel Ahmed 

Attendance—Every day matters; every minute counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s because we’re 
aiming for 97% attendance this year.  And it’s been 

a great start! This week’s attendance was 97.01% 
- especially good as it was the 
first full week back.  

Extra congratulations to this week’s attendance winners, both 

with an amazing 100% record: 

Ella Fitzgerald Class Y3 & Joy Adamson Class Y6 
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